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Dear Parents 

With only one week to go until half term, I keep asking myself where has the time has gone? It only seems like yesterday 

when I was welcoming you back after the Christmas break. Straight after half term, we will be holding our mid-year 

parent consultations and I will be sending out the information early next week. These meetings are really important as 

we reach the middle of the academic year, as we can discuss your child’s progress and anything we need to focus on 

going forward. Please do make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Year 1  

Earlier this week, Year 1 visited Hamptonne to take part in some story telling sessions. They visited different parts of the 

site and heard different traditional stories. It was great experience for them and the children have told me how much 

they enjoyed it. The feedback on the children’s behaviour was excellent, as always.  

 
Theatre Group 
On Wednesday, we were visited by a theatre group who performed Little Red Riding Hood for Nursery, Reception and 
Year 1. The performance was in Portuguese and English and was fantastic. The children joined in with the story and had 
a great time. A brilliant way to incorporate some of our school languages. 

                           

Covid 

We are starting to see a rise in covid cases in school again at the moment. It is important that we minimise the spread of 

the virus to ensure children and staff are able to attend school as normal. If your child has covid symptoms, please do 

test them with a lateral flow test if possible. If the test is positive, the government guidance is still to stay at home as 

much as possible to stop the virus spreading. Once the symptoms start to subside or the lateral flow test is negative, 

children can return to school. Your support with this is appreciated. 

 

 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week: 

Reception – Kaitlyn  Year 1 – Raelyn    Year 2 – Rafa   Year 3 – Bailey   Year 4 – Raphael    Year 5 – Caiden   Year 6 - Aston 
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Water bottles 

Please make sure that your child has a named water bottle with them in school each day. We try to encourage children 

to stay hydrated and have regular drinks across the day. A reminder that our policy is water only and not juice of any 

kind. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Break the Rules 

We will be holding our next non-uniform day on Friday 9th February. We will be returning to a ‘Break the Rules’ day and 

children will be able to pay for the privilege of some relaxed uniform rules. See the poster attached. 

 

 
 

School Meals 

 

Below are the cut off dates for ordering meals for the remainder of this term. 

 

      Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

           

 Mal Robson 

        Headteacher 

 

 

Date Event 
8th February HSA Disco       Rec/Y1/Y2 5.00pm – 6.00pm         Y3/4/5/6 6.15pm – 7.30pm 

9th February Non-Uniform Day   Break the Rules 

12th - 16th February Half Term 

21st/22nd February Parent Consultations 

21st February Cross Country competition 

22nd February Y6 Du Putron Challenge Quiz 

14th March  Swimmarathon 

25th March Y5 States Chamber 

26th March  HSA Easter Bingo  6.pm – 7.15pm 

27th March End of Term 

15th April INSET Day 

16th April Summer Term starts 

 


